EDAG US supports the Boys & Girls Club of Troy with charity event "BIKE-A-THON”
07/14/2022 | Troy 
A team building event for a good cause.
EDAG US employees assembled a total of eight children's bicycles as part of a team building event. After the last saddle was screwed together, the handover to the "Boys & Girls Club of Troy" took place. The Boys & Girls Club of Troy has been supporting children and young adults in their development for 40 years. 
Led by an instructor, teams had to cooperate to complete challenges to receive the next piece of the bike. Teams of five employees from different departments joined by our global CFO Holger Merz learned how to work together effectively to not only complete the challenges, but also assemble the bikes! Each team took between 1-2 hours to finish. 
Ashley Judge, EDAG Us employee, reports afterwards on her impressions of the event: “Of all the charity events I have participated in, this was the most positive, rewarding, and impactful. It made me feel really happy that we did something so great and generous as a team. I am extremely grateful that I was able to give back to our community this way.”
Kai-Uwe Salzmann, President & CEO USA, adds: "For us, the event was a highlight from many perspectives. Working together as a team on a topic and proudly seeing the finished result afterwards was a great pleasure for everyone involved. And the best part - the result goes to a good cause!"
The event took place in the EDAG US facility in Troy, Michigan and was organized by Correen Zahn and Ashleigh Judge (Human Resources).  
For more information about the Bike-A-Thon charity and the Boys & Girls Club of Troy, visit: Bike-A-Thon™ Bicycle Team Building - Magnovo Training Group & Charity Team Building and Boys & Girls Club of Troy (bgctroy.org). 


